Re: WMP - Data Request - Due May 12 2021 - PacifiCorp
Request Date: 5/7/21
Response Date: 5/12/21 

In response 4, sub-part 2 of “PacifiCorp Data Request_27apr2021_Response”, PacifiCorp provided a representative material quantity list titled “5.3.21 Question 4.2.xlsx” for a 2.5-mile covered conductor project. However, the utility failed to report the cost per individual material. 
1. PacifiCorp shall revise the representative material quantity list to include a range of cost per individual material.
The representative material quantity list was provided to give insight into the volume of materials used for a recent construction activity and try and meet the request with information that can be shared. However, the detailed pricing associated with each of the components is not something PacifiCorp is able to share. Regretfully, sharing this information would violate the confidentiality obligations between PacifiCorp and the suppliers that is critical to ensuring fair and competitive bidding and preserving the longer term working relationships critical to the success of this program. 


